

July 15, 2011

Mississippi State Equine Association Mr. James Watts P.O. Box 5888
Brandon, MS 39047

Dear James:

Thank you for your contribution to the Mississippi State Equine Association Endowed Scholarship at Mississippi State University. The generosity of donors such as you helps our university maintain excellence in academics and student achievement.

MSU's tri-fold mission of learning, research and service plays a vital role in the economic development of our state and region, and support from alumni and friends helps us excel in all areas.

Thank you again for your gift to Mississippi State. We are proud to have you as part of our university family.

Sincerely,

Mark E. Keenum

President